（英）臨時休校延長に伴う学校給食について（お知らせ）

April 27, 2020
To parents and guardians,
Toyohashi City Muro Junior High School Principal 　Yoshimi Hisashi
(Notice) Changes to the School Lunch Schedule Due to an Extension of the Temporary School Closure Period
Since schools will now be temporary closed until May 31th, 2020 (Sun.), the changes below will be made to the school lunch schedule.

      Please be aware that further changes may be made depending upon the spread of the novel coronavirus in Aichi Prefecture.
Details are as follows:
The provision of school lunches will start on
June 3th (Wed.) for students of all grades.
